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I am writing in support of continued fluoridation of our water, as known benefits appear to extensively outweigh the
highly speculative risks. I am, frankly, shocked that this is even a discussion. Health care, including costly dental
care, is inaccessible to many. We should continue fluoridating the water, to reduce the significant impacts of dental
issues on quality of life.

--
Debra Hanrahan
1822 Helena St
Madison, WI 53704
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